November 20, 2005
Jean Grubbs

5501 Capital Blvd.

Raleigh, NC 27616

Dear Jean,

I enjoyed visiting with you and your employees last week about the peace of mind Family Heritage’s supplemental insurance provides.  The policy’s benefits and “return-of-premium” feature were well received.
My mission as your representative is to assist with any questions or concerns that you or your employees might have.  Feel free to call with any policy questions, benefits questions, claims information, or if someone has joined or left your company.

The protection you have made available for your employees will be a blessing they will not forget in their time of need.  Likewise, if they never have to use the protection the premiums that will be refunded down the road will be a nice bonus.

Remember to call me at 919 395-8900 if you need ANYTHING or if someone new has joined the company.  Since the benefits do not go through payroll, they can be administered any time a new person comes on board.   I will continue to serve new and seasoned employees in the future as well.  Thanks for your help.

I will keep in touch as questions arise and want to again thank you for the opportunity to be of service to you and your people.   

Yours to count on,
Vance Davenport

Family Heritage Insurance Co.
8904 Mildenhall Court
Raleigh, NC 27615
919 395-8900

